
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING DESTRUCTION OF SPECIAL EDUCATION RECORDS 

 

Per Illinois statute, Palos Community Consolidated School District 118 intends to destroy the temporary 

records of all students who exited its special education program during or before the 2012 – 2013 school 

year.  This destruction of records will occur on January 31, 2021. 

Any parent/guardian of a student under 18, or former student who has reached 18 years of age, may 

review or receive these records.  Contact:  Student Services Department by fax 708-448-2515 or email 

dcaria@palos118.org or written request to 8800 West 119th Street, Palos Park, IL 60464, Attn:  Darlene 

Caria by January 15, 2021.  The district will only accept written requests. 
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